
Cincinnati Running Club


RCGC Monthly Meeting Minutes


June 14, 2021 


Present: Todd Hofacre, Marty Hovey, Liz Hofacre, Jim Welland


The Meeting was called to order at 7:00 via Zoom and Todd took 
attendance.


·  Minutes from March 2021 were approved.


· There is $9807.63 in the Club’s checking account. Recent expenses were 
explained. There are no checks outstanding.


· In person races and restrictions were discussed. Many July 4th are being 
held without restrictions. The Club’s website is being updated regularly to 
reflect races. The Brewery Run is scheduled for September.


· The Cross-Country Series begins July 22, 2021 at 7:00 PM the same 
venue as last year. The course will be 2.5 miles.


· Todd described the Club’s virtual Memorial Day Race as well as the 
revenue and expenses associated with this race. There were about 
$500.00 in expenses.


· Templates on emails appear to be gone from Constant Contact; the Club 
is switching to MailChimp because it is much less expensive.


· The Club’s Grand Prix is still on the table. Details will follow concerning 
scoring.


· The Club is scheduled to host the water stop for the Flying Pig marathon 
later this year. More will follow.


· The Piggest Raffle was explained. More will follow.


· The Club’s annual meeting is scheduled for August 16, 2021. A shelter will 
be rented at a park.


· Gina has the running clock. It needs a new battery. Options were 
discussed.


The meeting adjourned at 7:45 PM


